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Re-election as President of the Football Kenya Federation

Dear President,

Please accept my warmest greetings and sincerest congratulations on your re-election as President of 
the Football Kenya Federation (FKF) for the 2020-24 period, at the FKF Special Elective General 
Meeting, held on Saturday 17 October 2020.

I would also be grateful if you could please convey my felicitations to the members of the National 
Executive Committee elected and re-elected with you in Nairobi.

I finally seize the opportunity to thank you for all your efforts, your work and your important 
contribution to the development of our sport and the promotion of its values in your country and your 
region.

Sending you and your team my best wishes for this new mandate and every success for all the 
challenges that lie ahead, I look forward, dear President, to continuing to work with you for the growth 
and prosperity of football in Kenya in the years to come.

Yours in football,
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